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Proposal 1:

 

The Directors recommend, subject to any conclusion arising in respect of any matters raised under Proposal 2, that the Conference consider increasing the subscription rates in such way as the Conference considers appropriate so that the subscription income of IARU R3 is increased by 20%......

 

KARL’s View: The Korean Amateur Radio League is reluctant to support an increase in subscription of 20%. Currently, KARL is experiencing financial difficulties due to decrease of members, and more than 30% of KARL members are lifetime members who are exempted from membership fee. 

Proposal  2

 

Issue 1: 

KARL does not have any opinion on this issue. Current organizational structure and activities are appropriate for the IARU R3.
 

Issue 3: Is the current number of Directors(5) appropriate for R3?
KARL considers it “yes”.  However, one or two increase may be possible if IARU R3 can absorb the expenses.
 

Issue 5: Is the method of setting the subscription still appropriate?
KARL believes that the current method of setting the subscription is appropriate but some society(s) is known as paying fixed amounts of subscription instead of applying current formula of R3 subscription. It is important that fees are set on a fair and transparent basis. Some society’s reported number of transmitting members are unchanged for the last many years. More accurate number should be reported.

